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February 4, 2009
Mr. Don Gusic
Pennoni Associates
3001 Market Street, 2nd. Floor
Philadelphia, PA 19104

Dear Mr. Gusic:

The 2009 Philadelphia Regional Future City Competition was a great success
thanks to our many supporters including American Society of Civil Engineers -
Young Members Forum.  Your contribution of  was a great help in funding the
competition and its many awards . This was a wonderful outpouring of
appreciation to the 290 middle school students, teachers and engineer mentors who
participated on January 24.   

Your YMF Award for Innovative Civil Engineering award was presented to the
team from:

Blair Christian Academy
220 West Upsal Street 
Philadelphia, PA 19119
Ms. Abigail Cruz
Phone: 215-438-6557
a.cruz@blairchristianacademy.org

You can obtain photos of the team receiving your award from our web site,
www.futurecityphilly.org.  Click on "Special Awards".  I recommend that you
invite the team that won your award to display their model at a society meeting or
some other place where your society members and visitors can view it..  You may
also want to invite them to give the presentation to your society members that they
used in the competition.  It will probably be a thrill for the students and interest
your society members in participating in next year's competition.  You may see
additional competition photos on our web site, www.futurecityphilly.org.

We hope that you also found your participation in the competition worthwhile and
look forward to your continued participation in the future.  It takes the effort of
over 150 volunteers in addition to a large outlay of funds and your contribution was
certainly appreciated.

Thanks again for your interest.  I will advise you of our ongoing activities, and
hope that  you will be with us again next year.

Very truly yours,

John E. Kampmeyer, P.E.
Regional Coordinator




